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Dear Parents, 

We have had a number of incidents of late where by children are being picked up (by 

car) and not strapped in appropriately.  Can I please remind you that the law states 

that every child must wear a seat belt and it’s the responsibility of the driver to 

ensure all passengers within the car are safe. 

Also, UK law states that children must use a child car seat until they're 12 years 

old or 135cm (4ft 5in) tall, whichever comes first. But safety experts recommend you 

use a child car seat for all children under 150cm (4ft 11in). 

Thank you for your continued support on what I’m sure you will agree is a serious 

matter and that the children’s safety is paramount. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


